HODSOCK PARISH COUNCIL

The Village Hall, Markham Road, Langold, S81 9SW


Minutes of the Annual Meeting held on 10th May at 4.30pm

Held in the Main Hall Langold Village Hall
Present: - Clerk A Lilley, Cllr M Merrills, Cllr G Freeman, Cllr K Walker, Cllr G Coe, Cllr D Hamilton, Cllr B Tomlinson, G Fotheringham (joined at 5pm), Marcus Wichmann, Mr J Bowker
Apologies: - 
Cllr J Mclune, Cllr J Wilkinson , Cllr T Wells
220501 Report from Langold Dyscarr School -  A Lilley read out a report from G Fotheringham Headteacher at Langold Dyscarr School
220502 Report from ‘The Big Local’ -  K Walker gave an overview of the events that occurred over the year including the Christmas Lights and Christmas Market. K Walker went on to report that the final plan had been submitted and was awaiting the sign off. She stated that the Music Festival group are hoping to hold a music festival next year. 
220503 Report from Now Church -  M Wichmann attended to give a report on the activities and achievements of Now Church over the last year which included: - Now Gold Meal (over 60s) meal once a month, Now Tots began in April which is well attended, they’ve held adhoc social events for youngsters and held a reverse trick or treat round the village. He went onto report that they are wanting to develop the youth centre which will hopefully be up and running in September. M Wichmann reported that the Sunday services were building back up after COVID. Other events/projects included Box of Hope, Xmas toy appeal, School uniform banks, development of the commercial kitchen, development of the outside play area and seating, money raised for the Ukraine.
220504 Report from Hodsock Parish Council -  Chairperson M Merrills gave an overview of the last year. It was reported it had been a quiet year with things just about back to normal with face to face meetings. She reported that the parish council were supporting the upcoming jubilee events in the village and also congratulated G Coe and our maintenance team on the Cemetery looking fabulous.
220505 Report from Langold Village Hall Management Committee – K Walker gave a report on Langold Village Hall. She reported that the public bookings were increasing which is a positive since the lockdown of COVID. She reported that BINGO evenings were not as popular as they had been and so this needed advertising. She reported that the hall had had their lights replaced with LED ones which should last a long time
Meeting closed 17:15pm
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